
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Brian Wikant 
Project Director 
 
 

tel 416 495 6408 
brian.wikant@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
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North York, Ontario  M2J 5C2 
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April 13, 2016 
 
 
VIA RESS, E-MAIL AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) Docket No. EB-2012-0451 GTA Project 
Condition of Approval 2.6 -  Completion of Construction 

 
 
On January 30, 2014 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision 
and Order for the above noted proceeding which included the Conditions of 
Approval.  
 
Enbridge would like to inform the Board that all pipelines and facilities associated 
with Segment A of the GTA Project have been energized as of March 22, 2016. 
In addition, the re-energization of Segment B was completed on March 31, 2016.  
 
As per paragraph 2.6 of the Conditions of Approval, all pipelines and facilities 
associated with the GTA Project, other than Ashtonbee and Buttonville Stations, 
are complete and energized. Some surface restoration, minor facilities work, and 
baseline integrity work will continue in the coming months. 
 
The Ashtonbee Station is targeted to be completed by November 2016.  Details 
can be found in Enbridge’s February 5, 2016 letter to the Board (EB-2016-0034).  
There has been no change of status for the Buttonville Station since our 
November 6, 2015 letter.  The current expected in-service date for the Buttonville 
Station is Q3 2017, contingent on the successful acquisition of the necessary 
land. 
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Yours truly, 
 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Brian Wikant 
Project Director, GTA Project 
 
Cc: Zora Crnojacki (Chair, OPCC) 

Pascale Duguay (OEB) 
Andrew Mandyam (Enbridge) 
Scott Dodd (Enbridge) 


